
Happy Easter from Fr. Jeremy

Friends,

Easter teaches us that there is always light in the midst of the darkness.  There is always an 
empty tomb after the tragedy of death.  There is always an Easter Sunday after a Good Friday.

We need that hope more than ever as we celebrate this Easter apart.  While physically apart, we 
strive to remain spiritually united and close to the God who reaches out to touch us in different 
ways this Easter.  As Bishop Thomas beautifully said in his Chrism Mass homily on Tuesday, 
“There is no social distancing with God.”  Even though the sacraments are not readily available 
to us now, God reaches out in so many other ways to encounter Him and to inspire us to be the 
healing remedy for the needs of others.

May we never forget this Easter.  The day when we felt so far apart from God and others, and yet 
strangely, never felt so close.

Stay safe and sane,

Fr. Jeremy Miller



Coronavirus Update

Liturgical

Parish Operations
Parish office hours will  be restricted to Mon. - Wed., & Fri.  9AM - 1PM. Pastoral Staff 
will  be working beyond these hours and can be reached by phone or email.  *Please note, 
the parish office is closed on the Monday and Tuesday after Easter (Apr. 13 & 14).

On April  2, Bishop Daniel E. Thomas, in union with the Bishops of Ohio, has extended the 
temporary suspension of all  publicly celebrated Masses/liturgies at least through and 
including Sunday, May 3rd.  The Bishops of Ohio dispense the Catholic faithful who reside 
in their respective dioceses and all  other Catholics currently in Ohio from the obligation 
of attending Sunday Mass during this time period. 

CCUP's 11AM Mass will  be livestreamed each weekend and can be found on Facebook or 
the parish website (ccup.org/live) .

Holy Week Live Stream Services:
Good Friday  -  7:30 p.m. - an Evening Prayer service. (CCUP website & Facebook page)
Easter Vigil  -  April ,  11th - No Live Stream at CCUP - our candidates and catechumens 
will  be received into the Church at a later date; Watch the Cathedral's l ivestream at 
8:30 p.m. at the Diocese of Toledo's Facebook page. 
Easter Sunday  -  April  12th at 11 a.m. (CCUP website & Facebook page)

Divine Mercy Sunday  -  Sunday, April  19 - 3pm Live Chaplet of Divine Mercy with Fr. Jeremy  
(CCUP Facebook page)

Financial
Opportunities to give remotely:
• Use the Donate tab on our website, select "Sunday Mass offering" and donate with 

PayPal or Credit Card
• Consider switching your giving to "Electronic Funds Transfer" by printing and fi l l ing out 

the form on the Donate tab on the website and sending it to us in the mail
Thank you for your generous contributions during this difficult financial time. 

Of all  the organizations in need right now, these are three that are close to home:
• UT Student Emergency Support -  https://www.givecampus.com/schools/

UniversityofToledo/covid-19-student-emergency-support#updates   
• Lucas County Emergency Support -  https://donatetlc.org /
• Donations to help Claver House provide "grab and go" meals."  Mail  checks to:

Claver House Soup Kitchen
c/o St. Martin de Porres Church,
1119 Bancroft St. 
Toledo Oh 43606

The tithe recipient for Holy Thursday, Good Friday, and Easter wil l  be Corpus Christi.

Charitable Giving



www.utoledocsa.org

@utoledocsa

@utoledocsa

Like us on 
Facebook and 
join our Facebook 
group for event 
updates! 

@UofTCSA

<< Students 
with FOCUS 

Missionaries in 
Peru

SPRING BREAK 
2020 ^^ Several students 

volunteered with Habitat 
for Humanity over  Spring 
Break in Florida working 

on new houses.

<<    Christian 
Appalachia Project 

Mission Trip over 
Spring Break in 

Kentucky.

Catholic Student Association

The Catholic presence at the University of Toledo

Congratulations to the 
newly elected leadership 
of CSA for the 2020-2021 

academic year!

Due to social distancing and 
the cancelation of classes, CSA 

hosted their Core Board elections 
electronically this past weekend.  To 

the left are the results.



RCIA (Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults) is the process by which 
adults are received into the Catholic Church.  Our program here 
begins in the fall.  If you are interested in inquiring about this 
program, please contact Kim at kkunkle@ccup.org, and then we 
will contact you this fall as the program approaches.

Joining our Parish Community
If you would like to join our parish community, we invite you to 
fill out the registration form that is on our website under Links.  
We would love to invite you into our family of faith!

CCUP Scholarships Applications Open

CCUP offers the opportunity each spring for students to apply for four scholarships available through the parish. They are 
each listed below with their criteria briefly described. Please read the criteria in the application directions carefully before 
applying to make sure you are eligible. The links for each online application are listed below each scholarship heading. 

The deadline for applying is Wednesday, April 29, 2020 by 5 p.m. EST. All applications must be submitted by the deadline 
and all essays/letters of recommendations must be received by then as well. 

Due to the Corona Virus and the cancellation of the spring semester, you will be contacted via email by May 6th announcing 
who received the scholarships.

If you have questions, please contact Kim Kunkle (kkunkle@ccup.org)

Here are the four scholarships available through CCUP:

John Henry Newman Scholarship: Those applying for this scholarship must be at least a sophomore with a minimum of 
2 years of active membership in the Catholic Student Association. Further requirements are listed on the application. Two 
$500.00 scholarships are available. Apply at: https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeJpPt1D2QSITCmgcZ2hQC0
QVOF_TRoaGb7f7XM1Diy7UqD4w/viewform 

Roger and Norma Weiher Scholarship: This $500 award will be awarded to a University of Toledo senior who is a 
Catholic registered at Corpus Christi University Parish and has been accepted into a graduate program at any university.  
Further requirements are listed on the application. Apply at: https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdY_
QGtYUQXFIMLom7_A3BucJJC7brEnGZgK_sMpXFAKoSJ1w/viewform 

Engineering/ Health Care Sciences Scholarship: This scholarship will be awarded to two University of Toledo students, 
junior or senior, who are Catholics, registered at Corpus Christi University Parish for at least one year, and pursuing a 
bachelor’s degree in engineering or in Health Care Sciences. These two scholarships are $900.00 per recipient. Further 
requirements are listed on the application. Apply at: https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdMIC2mZeUD1P4jliA
0PX0XgJoGmw9VBf0oc4MNtuGNUxPkXw/viewform

Veterinary Scholarship: $1,000 is available for a UT senior registered at Corpus Christi University Parish who is accepted 
for graduate studies in a veterinary school. For information on how to apply to this scholarship, please contact Pam 
Meseroll (pmeseroll@ccup.org)

The Second Sunday of Easter is also known as Divine Mercy Sunday 
to commemorate the spiritual message of St. Faustina. Since she 
introduced the Chaplet of Divine Mercy, we will pray the chaplet 
at 3 p.m. (the Lord’s crucifixion hour) on Sunday, April 19th on 
Facebook Live.


